
School Council  Spring Term 1 

 

Friday 6th January 

Y1 Summer-Rae & Josh 

Y2 Noah & Alex 

Y3 Joseph & Hannah  

Y4 Will & Eva 

Y5 Nell & Aiden 

Y6 Lui & Tanushri 

 

Follow up re. Issues from last meeting 

 Chess club should be beginning again during lunchtime. 

 Tanushri has checked books for stages and there seems to 

be enough.   

 The police have been invited in to discuss internet safety.  

Mrs Wake said they can be very busy.  There is a Safer 

Internet Day coming up in March.  

 The older children said they would like to run board games 

club for the younger ones – Lui to follow up. 

 

Fair trade award 

 Mrs Wake discussed the Fair Trade Award and what 

Fair Trade actually means.  We all agreed it is an 

award we can work towards. 

 Lui and Tanushri to make a powerpoint to share in 

assembly with the rest of school. 

 

Any other business 



 The children wanted to check what clubs are coming 

up this term.  Mrs Wake advised that there are many 

new clubs beginning such as archery and rugby.  Mrs 

Wake to check which classes will be receiving these 

clubs. 

 The children said they felt lucky to have so many 

visitors in school.  Next job is to find out from 

classmates who they would like to come in to visit, 

such as Barnabas . 

 Lui said year 6 would love a trip to the Marine Biology 

lab in Cullercoats.  Mrs Wake to speak to Mr Heron 

regarding this. 

 

Lui A. 

Council Chair 


